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Harvest Time – Sweet success. 

With the weather still mainly sunny and warm, there were still plenty of things to pick at 

Ravenscroft. The first to be harvested were the sweet corn, which had grown really well. Also 

producing crops were the runner beans; some of our tomatoes were beginning to ripen as well. 

On the flower front, the giant sunflowers were beginning to look sad, but there were still some 

smaller flowers to brighten up the front of the school! 
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Windswept Sunflowers at the Ghandi Chaplin Gardens 


